
YUMA PIPELINE

Overview
The Yuma Pipeline Project is a proposed 
natural gas infrastructure initiative designed to 
enhance energy supply for power generation, 
industrial operations, and residential use 
in northwestern Mexico and southwestern 
Arizona. Led by LED Enterprises, LLC—an 
affiliate of Grupo CLISA—the project aims 
to strengthen regional energy reliability and 
foster cross-border energy cooperation.

Project Specifications
The pipeline will span approximately 90 miles 
and feature a 30-inch diameter, with the capacity 
to transport up to 800 million cubic feet per 
day (MMcfd) of natural gas. Its route begins 
at an interconnection with El Paso Natural Gas 
Company, located about 7 miles southeast 
of Quartzsite, Arizona. From there, it will run 
southward and then westward, passing near 
Yuma, Arizona, before crossing the U.S.-Mexico 
border near San Luis, Arizona. 

Purpose and Benefits
The project is intended to meet the rising demand 
for natural gas in northwestern Mexico and 
southwestern Arizona, supporting power generation 
and industrial development. By improving energy 
access, the pipeline is expected to promote 
economic growth in the surrounding regions and 
enhance long-term energy infrastructure.

Regulatory Process
On March 19, 2025, LED Enterprises began 
the pre-filing review process with the Federal 
Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) under 
Docket Number PF25-8-000. This early-stage 
review is designed to facilitate collaboration with 
stakeholders and proactively address environmental 
and regulatory considerations. FERC accepted the 
pre-filing request on April 2, 2025, and will conduct 
formal public scoping meetings as part of the 
review process.
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Public Engagement
To encourage community input, an informational 
open house meeting will be held in June and July 
2025 for the public and elected officials. These 
events will provide an opportunity to learn more 
about the project, engage directly with the project 
team, and offer feedback ahead of the formal 
FERC application. The meetings will take place on:

June 10, 2025 
5:00 to 7:00 p.m.
Buckeye Town Hall 
Ground Floor Room 
530 Monroe Avenue 
Buckeye, Arizona 85326

June 11, 2025 
5:00 to 7:00 p.m.
Holiday Inn Express 
Imperial Room 
2044 S Avenue 3E 
Yuma, Arizona 85365

July 29, 2025 
5:00 to 7:00 p.m.
Four Points by Sheraton 
2030 S. Avenue 3E 
Yuma, Arizona 85365

Contact Information
If you have any questions regarding the Project, 
please contact the project team at 480-455-6060 
or email us at info@yumapipeline.com. For more 
information and updates about the Project, please 
refer to our website at www.yumapipeline.com.  
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